
From: Rick Anderson [mailto:ricand@charter.net] 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 4:45 PM
To: Sabo, David -FS <david.sabo@usda.gov>
Subject: Red Rock Vegetation Project #51022

 Dave,

   No road or trail closure allowed on this vegetation project as we were informed at the
Boulder meeting in 2017.  Some spurs  will not be needed but connecter and main routes
should stand. I am a member of CTVA Helena and spend a lot of great time on trail
maintenance and riding. I have put over 10,000 miles on my ATV,s. We want to work with the
Forest Service and BLM as individual's we can offer good insight projects like this. 

Thank you Rick Anderson 
 1230 Lariat Rd
 Helena Mt.
 59602
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